SGP GPSC NOMINEEE
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you know, Peter Barnsdale, one of the 3 SGP nominated members of the GPSC has resigned.  Doctors of BC has not formally started the process of finding a replacement for Peter, and is searching its documents to find the “written agreement” on the process.  Assuming the process will continue as in the past, SGP needs to have 3 nominees ready for this one position.  I have been told that the earliest the replacement can be chosen/confirmed by the Doctors of BC Board is Oct. 2017 – as there will be a new nominating committee formed by the RA at its September meeting, and a new Board elected then.
DECISION:  Does SGP open the call for expressions of interest to 
· SGP Board members only
· SGP members only
· any GP member of Doctors of BC
